
16 August 200 1 

FLOEUDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Division of Records and Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Immediate Notification to Tom Williams 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
As per my conversation with MI-. Tom Williams on, 16 August 2001, I was advised by 
Mr. Williams to write this note requesting that he (Tom Williams) be advised as soon as 
you docket this application package. . 
I sincerely appreciate your immediate attention to this matter. - 

Sincerely, 
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PO. Box 1037 
Chipley, Florida 32428 
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Fax: (850) 638-8373 


